
 

 

 

30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Important Information for Year 11 

 

As you are aware GCSE examinations have been cancelled this year.  The Joint Council for 

Qualifications [JCQ] have published a guide for students, parents and guardians to explain 

how grades will be awarded this year. The guide can be found on our website in the parent 

section, under “exam information – summer 2021” or by following the link below. 

https://www.stclementshigh.org.uk/page/?title=Exam+%26amp%3B+Revision+Information&pi

d=19 

As explained to students we have now confirmed the leaving date for Year 11 students; their 

last day will be 18th June 2021. This day will include a celebration of the students’ time at St 

Clement’s, further details about the day will be published nearer the time. In keeping with past 

years we aim to run a reward trip, Mr Feaviour is currently discussing the available options with 

the students. 

Below is a reminder of the dates for the Year 11 Photograph and the Prom. Please do exercise 

caution in Prom preparations as we await Government guidance on whether this event will be 

possible. Covid restrictions may mean the format of the Prom is different to that of previous 

years. 

Year 11 Photograph – Monday 24th May 2021 

Year 11 ‘Reward’ Trip – Thursday 17th June 2021 

Year 11 Leavers Prom – Friday 9th July 2021 [Provisional booking] 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr N. K. Willingham 

Headteacher 
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